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50.55(e) Report
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1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210 -
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368 " -
Attention: Mr. T. W. Bishop, Chief 2
Reactor Construction and i
Engineering Support Branch .
Subject: Time Extension for Report - DER
A 50.55(e) Potentially Reportable Deficiency Relating
to Instrument Clamps Installed Without Calculations
for Thermal Expansion and Seismic Requirements
File: 82-019-026
D.4.33.2
Reference: (A) Telephone Conversation between J. Eckhardt and
G. H. Duckworth on March 26, 1982
Dear Sir:
The NRC was notified of a potentially reportable deficiency in Reference
(A). At that time, it was estimated that a Final Report would be avail-
able by April 26, 1982,
Due to additional time being required for evaluation, it is now expected
that this information will be finalized by May 10, 1982, when a complete
report will be submitted.
Very cruly yourg;,\\
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E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.
APS Vice President
Nuclear Projects
ANPP Project Director
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cec:  See Attached Page 2 <
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Mr. T. W. Bishop, Chief
ANPP-20778-CHD/BSK

April 22, 1982

Page 2

ecs Richard DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

J. A. Roedel

D. B. Fasnacht

G. C. Andognini

A. C. Rogers

B. S. Kaplan

W. E. Ide

J. Vorees

J. A. Brand

A. C. Gehr

W. J. Stubblefield
W. G. Bingham
R. L. Patterson
R. W. Welcher
R. M. Grant
D. R. Hawkinson

L. E. Vorderbrueggen

R. L. Greenfield

Assistant Attorney General
Bataan Memorial Euilding
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

Ms. Patricia Lee Hourihan
6413 South 26th Street
Phoenix, Arizona 85040



